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Trump Travel Ban Leaves Some Employers in Limbo

News

2.06.17 

In the article, "Trump Travel Ban Leaves Some Employers in Limbo," featured in Law Week

Colorado, Jocelyn Campanaro commented on the global immigration practice that employers are

taking, which involves identifying personnel who might be subject to the ban.

"We're advising for those people to avoid travel if at all possible." said Campanaro. "At executive

order, employers should consult an immigration attorney and file a G-28 form."

To read the full article, please visit Law Week Colorado.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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